
 

 

 

April 21, 2022 

 

Linda Bridwell, Executive Director  

Public Service Commission of Kentucky 

P.O. Box 615  

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

 

Re: Electronic Joint Application Of American Electric Power Company, Inc., 

Kentucky Power Company And Liberty Utilities Co. For Approval Of The 

Transfer Of Ownership And Control Of Kentucky Power Company 

 Case No. 2021-00481 

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 

 The Joint Applicants in the above-styled action, by counsel, hereby provide notice that they 

are not submitting a reply brief regarding the Bridge PCA.  The Commission’s Order dated March 

30, 2022, authorizes the Joint Applicants to file a reply brief responding to any intervenors’ 

arguments related to the Bridge PCA by April 21, 2022.  Because no intervenor presented 

arguments relating to or in opposition of the Bridge PCA, the Joint Applicants are not submitting 

a reply brief. 

 

The undersigned counsel certifies that this letter filed electronically is a true, accurate and 

complete representation of the original document and has been transmitted to the Commission.  No 

party to this case has been excused from participation by electronic means.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 
STURGILL, TURNER, BARKER & MOLONEY, PLLC 
 

 

 

      M. Todd Osterloh 

 


